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I oppose a boat weight limit. Please keep Oregon waterways open to all types of boat 

users. Shutting down certain waters or limiting access to certain boats will only 

congest other areas on the water.  We have enjoyed boating activities with our family 

on the Willamette River for the past 30 years.   


